
 

 

FLASH NEWS FOR APRIL 2014 

- Appointment of a Site Representative:   One Mr S.Sampath has been appointed as a 
Representative of the Association at Green Peace Site on a regular basis with monthly               
emoluments. As he is familiar with the locations of the various survey numbers and the plots                
comprised therein, the plot owners who visit the Site can contact him for any guidance in case               
they are unable to locate their plots or for any other information about the Association. 

-  A Visitor Book made available at the Site:  The Site Representative is advised to maintain a 

‘Visitor Book’ for the reference of the Association to know the contact details of the visiting plot 

owners. The plot owners visiting the Site are enabled to get the web site address, e mail address 

and the mobile contacts of the office bearers of the Association from the Visitor Book as well as 

on the Notice Boards placed at different locations and wall paintings at the main entrance gate.  

- Watchmen Cum Gardener Appointed by Cluster Members: Members with plots which are 

contiguous, have joined together to form ‘Clusters’ and have taken up the work of giving a face 

lift to the Clusters; as a first step, 2 watchmen cum Gardeners have been appointed by these 

cluster members. The cluster members are initiating steps for provision of a shelter, common 

fencing enclosing a cluster area, well with motor/pump for watering plants/trees and power line 

etc. 

- Photo Identity Cards and badges for the Site Representaive and watchmen provided. 

- A  LOGO has been created for the Association depicting the vision of the Association; The letter 

head of the Association carrying the Logo will be used for correspondence with outside agencies 

and with government departments. 

- The 3rd General Body Meeting is slated to be held during end May 2014. 

- The Annual Accounts of the Association for the Year ended 31.3.2014 is ready for consideration 

of the Managing Committee in its meeting scheduled to be held on 01.05.2014. 

- The original Promoter of the Green Peace Cottage Gardens has assured to extend all possible 

assistance to the Association in its objectives to give a face lift to the Site; so far, 3 meetings 

have been held with the Promoter and a road map with action plans have been agreed upon; to 

start with, a meeting with the local village authorities is scheduled during May 2014.  
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